
Dear Ohio Senators 
​ My name is Tyler Wilson, I currently attend Cleveland Heights High School in Cleveland 
Heights, Ohio. I am currently enrolled in my Freshman year, and so far I am enjoying the 
change from middle school to high school. I have found happiness in many after-school clubs 
and found a class that gives me a huge amount of interest, but my happiness is sadly on the 
brink of ending.  

I am writing this letter to urge you, as our senators and as my only hope, not to allow Bill 
113 to be passed. 

This bill threatens to take away important resources and opportunities that I rely on to 
grow and succeed. This bill would push my favorite after-school clubs and extracurricular 
programs to no longer be funded and shut down but also this would cause high school sports 
teams to be no longer funded. The resources in my school have helped me find my passion and 
build confidence guiding me on my high school path way acting as a guide through my first year. 

Please consider the real impact this bill would have on young people’s lives. We need 
leaders who listen to us and fight for not just my future but the future of all students in the state 
of Ohio, not against it. I hope you will stand with students and oppose Bill 113. 

 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tyler Wilson 


